









Lucille Taylor Ruby Warren

G.E. THOMPSON Superintendent

Sarah Hammett

Superintendent's Message



KERMIT PUBLIC SCHOOLS

P. O. DRAWER 797 -:- KERMIT, TEXAB

G. E. THOMPSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

APRIL 15, 1954

W. T. VARNELL, IRVIN CLAYTON, JUNIOR HIGH SC

MRS. E. G. BLUNDELL, PRIMARY SCHOOL PRINC

DEAR YELLOWJACKETS:

Another year has passed, and K.H.S. again has many things of which to be proud. Congratulations to you for each of your achievements!

I WISH TO THANK EACH OF YOU, PARTICULARLY THE SENIORS, FOR WHAT YOU HAVE CONTRIBUTED TO YOUR SCHOOL. BE TRUE TO YOUR GOD, YOUR COUNTRY, AND YOUR FAMILY; IT FOLLOWS THAT YOU WILL BE A CREDIT TO K.H.S.

SINCERELY,

TOMMY THOMPSON SUPERINTENDENT

TT/sH